
 August 17, 2025 

Welcome!

 Good morning and welcome to the Northwest Church of 

Christ! We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of our God. If you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone

else who has come here with you. We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Service Times

Sunday 10:30 Worship 
Sunday 9:15 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Tell Us
You’re
Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this

QR code and add any prayer

request that you might have. If

any of your contact information

in the directory is incorrect,

please let us know that also. 

 

Welcome

Save The Date

Tuesday morning ladies bible class
begins at 10:30 am on August 26  we
will be reading the book “Bad Girls Of
the Bible” for study. Let Brenda Key
know if you want to order the book

from her. It will be $10. You can also
order it from amazon 

th

Please welcome Benny & Ella

Jones We are so happy that

they placed membership last

Sunday and wants to be part

of the NorthWest family.

Please welcome them. 



Prayer Requests
I am so grateful for the help that I received to move

into my new home a few weeks ago! (Meaghan

Loney)

My father had his aortic valve replaced and needs

prayers for healing. (Melissa Cruz)

Please pray for all of my brothers and wife & Sister

well being (Wilbert Gasper)

Thanks be to God that my nephew came through his

open heart surgery. Pray continued healing, his wife

passed away a few months ago, and he has a young

daughter. (Steve, Donna, & Jenny DaLuz)

Children's Offering
Because the food pantry is in
such need, we are asking our
children to bring used plastic
grocery bags instead of their
coins and drop them in the
collection bucket on Sundays.
We are supporting our
community and food pantry by
helping in this way. 

Volunteers Needed
we are in need of
volunteers to teach
Sunshine hour.

The fall quarter starts in
September- November

Missions Sunday

Good News! If you missed your opportunity to contribute to

our missions fund back in March, you now have a second

chance on Sunday, August 31st. We're currently about 

$5,000 short of our goal for supporting missions in Mexico

(4), Nigeria (2), the Philippines (1) and New Zealand (1). If you

can, please help! Thank You! All contribution on the 31  will

go to Missions

st

Sunday Evening Worship

You are invited tonight at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall
for our Sunday evening time of worship. Tonight, John
Jones will be speaking on the Music in the 1  Century
Church. Invite your friends to come with you.

st

 

JAFF outing
Thursday, August 28  2025 th,

Wimberly Glassworks
6469 Ranch Rd 12
San Marcos, Tx 78666
512-393-3316
Opens at 10:00 AM
Lunch after at Chilli’s On The Creek
14004 Ranch Rd 12 
Wimberly, Tx 78676 Noon
The church van leaves the upper parking lot around  8:15 AM 
please sign up by the 24  th

Wimberley Glassworks requires a $2.00 fee per person to be
collected by floy Beth Chambers by august 24  th

 


